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October 8, 2020 

 

 

 

NOTICE TO INDUSTRY: West Vail Pass Auxiliary Lanes Project - Debrief 
 

Project # NHPP 0701-240 (21685) 
 

 

 

The Colorado Department of Transportation (CDOT) is conducting optional debriefs, 50-minute, 

meetings on November 3, 2020, for those teams that submitted a proposal for the above project. 

 

If your team is interested in participating in an optional debrief, please contact Roberta Lopez, 

Alternative Delivery Contracting Officer to schedule a time slot: roberta.s.lopez@state.co.us. 
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